
A group of citizens, in collaboration with Dr. Paul Saba, are organizing 
a demonstration in front of the Lachine Hospital to prevent the CAQ 
from closing our community hospital.

We, the MUHC employees, know that our hospital is vital to the 
population and our hospital must remain complete with emergency, 
intensive care and specialized hospital services.

Closing the Lachine emergency rooms is putting at risk the health 
of citizens who will have to make longer ambulance trips to other 
emergency rooms.

The Lachine hospital is ranked 26th among the best hospitals in Canada.  
It is one of the highest ranked for its size!

We, the MUHC employees, are committed to this hospital with its 
human dimensions and we are wholeheartedly with the population to 
keep our community hospital.

Let’s all bring our family and friends to demonstrate with the 
population in front of our hospital!

Lachine Community Hospital
We have it, we’re keeping it
The Union Team of MUHCEU–CSN
FSSS–CSN

March 2023

Save the Lachine Hospital

Saturday March 18th at 2:00 pm
In front of the Lachine Hospital on 16th Avenue


